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REDBANK VALLEY H IGH SCHOOL 

910 BROAD STREET 
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November 17th   
County Band and Chorus—Clarion HS 

 
November 18th   

First day of Winter Sports 
 

November 21st   
Senior Cap and Gown Measurement 

Payment for announcements due 
 

November 24th –29th   
Thanksgiving/Hunting Break  

NO SCHOOL 
 

December 9th—10th    
Boys Basketball Tournament @Redbank 

 
December 14th  

Jr. Sr. High Band Concert 7:00 PM 
 

December 15th   
Jr. Sr. High Choral Concert—7:00 PM 

 
December 17th   

Wrestling Tournament@Redbank 
 

December 28th—29th   
Girls Basketball Tournament @Redbank 

 
December 26th—January 2nd  

Christmas Break—NO SCHOOL 
 
 

 

Here are a few reminders: 

 

Leggings must be accompanied 

by a fingertip length shirt.  The 

shirt must be fingertip length the 

whole way around . 

 

Bandanas are not to be worn to 

school at any time.  They are not 

to be used as headbands or head 

coverings.  

 

With the exception of hat day or 

pajama day, dress code must be 

followed on all school spirit days.  



 Dear Students and Families, 
 

With a quarter of the school year be-
hind us, the 2016-2017 school year is 
well underway!  Many exciting things 
have taken place since my last news-
letter. 
 
ABC News Nightline visited the school 
prior to the election to put Redbank 
Valley on the map.  The school wide 
anti-bullying campaign is underway, a 
procedure to allow water bottles is en-
closed, and we are excited to an-
nounce that our Robotics team is 
headed to North Dakota for the Na-
tional Competition.  
 
Fall sports has wrapped up, and win-
ter sports practices begin this week.  I 
continue to be proud of all of our stu-
dent athletes who demonstrate 
sportsmanship on and off the field. 
 
As we move into the holiday season, I 
want to thank all of you for your sup-
port of all of the new initiatives and 
guidelines put into place.  Together 
we are making a difference in the lives 
of the students in the Redbank Valley.  
 
 
 

                                                                                                                          Amy Rupp 

 
SCOPE 

These procedures apply to all students in grades 7-12 who 
attend Redbank Valley School District. 

ACCESSIBILITY 
Water fountains are available in each hallway in the high 
school.  Students are permitted to get drinks between 
classes.  In addition, students may be excused from class 
to get a drink.  
 
Should students wish to carry a water bottle to class with 
them, the following guidelines will apply: 
 
Bottles of water can be purchased at breakfast or lunch, 
or brought to school in original packaging.   
 
Clear water only; there shall be no flavor packets added to 
the water bottles. 
All bottles must be  disposed of properly by the end of the 
school day. 

 
RESTRICTIONS 
Reusable water bottles from home are not permitted. 
Original packaging must be in tact. 
 
Water bottles are not allowed in computer labs or around 
computers.  If brought to class, they must be sealed and 
placed on the floor or under a chair. 
 
Water bottles are not permitted during standardized 
testing (PSSA/Keystone testing) 
 
Teachers reserve the right to inspect any water bottles at 
any time 
 
Students who are misusing the water bottles (ie. Bottle 
flipping, littering, popping tops, etc) will lose the privilege 
of carrying a water bottle.  

New Water 

Bottle Proce-

Congratulations to our 2016 Homecom-

ing Queen, Hannah Adams and her King, 

Scott Toth.  The RVHS Bulldogs Foot-

ball Team defeated Brookville on Sep-

tember 23rd with a score of 42-2. 

 

Our Homecoming dance was well attend-

ed with over 350 in attendance.  In 

order to ensure safety and enjoyment 

by all, future Homecoming Dances will 

be attended by grades 9-12 only.  A 

fall/winter dance will be planned for 7th 

and 8th grade students.  

 


